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John Snoderly was the first President of the Washington Chapter of the 

International Council on Systems Engineering INCOSE in 1991. Dr. Snoderly was 

the President of INCOSE from 2002-2004. 

He is Co-Author of the 1994 IEEE 1220 Systems Engineering Standard.  He received 

a Doctor of Public Administration Degree from USC in December of 1996.  He 

received a Masters Degree in Public Administration from USC in May 1995. He also 

holds a Master Degree in Systems Management from USC in 1973 and a Bachelor 

of Science in Aerospace Engineering from WVU. 

Dr. Snoderly is currently the Program Director of Systems Engineering at the 

Defense Acquisition University.  He is responsible for the development of SE 

courses as well as providing instruction on management of the Systems 

Engineering aspects of the Department of Defense systems acquisition process. 

Prior to joining the College in 1979, Professor Snoderly was the Deputy Program 

Manager for the U.S. Navy LAMPS MK III Program at the Naval Air Systems 

Command.  His accomplishments include presenting a report to the Secretary of 

the Navy that was instrumental in the program's successful completion of the Full 

Scale Development Phase. He was a member of the LAMPS Program Office for six 

years. 

Professor Snoderly has 16 years of engineering and management experience 

working for the U.S. Navy as a civilian engineer. His recommendations were 

instrumental in the development and fielding of the Navy LAMPS MK III weapons 

system. 


